

MEMO

To:

Mechanics

From:

Mike Roth

Date:

February 12, 2015

Re:

CBA - Shift Differential

Inadvertently when the new CBA March 1, 2014 to February 28, 2018 was printed there was an error and the Shift Differential policy was not printed on page 25.

This is an error and the Shift Differential policy will be followed as per the past CBA.

Sorry for any confusion.

Troy Miller

President/Business Agent

Amalgamated Transit Union

Local 627

2-12-15

Date

Michael Roth

General Manager

MV Transportation, Inc.